ANGELA BLACKBURN

The deadline to retum the Town's
Rural Waste Management Infor-
mation Survey is being extended to
Sept. 16 afier delivery gliches meant
numerous pockets of the targeted
rural area were missed.

“IThere is a problém with the distri-
bution,” complained Cour cillor Barry
Lee at Monday's council meeting.
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Public works director John
Matthews admitted distribution prob-
lems had recently come to light. The
area of First Line between No. 10
Sideroad to No. 30 Sideroad hadn’t
received the survey, nor did areas of
Milton Heights, Tremaine Road, No.
3 Sideroad, Derry Road to Britannia
east of Hwy 25. !

Admitting disappointment with
postal service delivery, Mr.
Matthews said another 500 surveys
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would be printed and ready for distri-
bution or pick-up by interested resi-
dents today (Friday).

The Town wants to get a handle on
what form of garbage collection, if
any, rural residents prefer before
considering single tier waste man-
agement. That regional proposal to

take over garbage collection had

About 2,900 rural residents were
targeted with the survey. Mr.
Matthews said of responses received
to date — about 450 — 48 per cent
preferred maintaining the present for-
mat, no-rura! pick-up and no rural
wasic management property taxes.

“A response of 450 out of 2,900
isn’t very good,” said Mr. Lee,

been discussed with a Jan. 1, 1995smling of a dozen people he spoke

start date attached. The rural waste
survey was to have been returned to
the town by today.

“We're running out of time and
money,
time and printing constraints.

JOHN A.NIXEY

Andrew Gorman, General Manager is
proud to announge the addition of John
Nixey 10 their stafl as Manager Leasing
& Wholesale Operations

In this capacity, Mr. Nixey will be
respoasible for Gorrud's growing new
and used car and truck leasing portfolio
and for the new wholesale arm of the
business- both being where additional
focus is planned. Gorrud has been owned
by the Gorman family of Milton for the
past 33 years and is Halton Region's
largest used car dealer.

Mr. Nixey has over 24 years in all
phases of the automotive leasing and
sales field, and as an owner operator. He
is now available 10 provide a new depth
of knowledge and counsel to Gorrud's
customer base
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Get a $100 Mail-in-Rebate when

you buy this PC bundie between

August 1 and October 15, 1994,

Then receive a Value Pack

containing a voucher for $100 off the

bundie price. You'll also get one of 25,000

instant win game cards, to win great Spalding prizes.

ideal for kids and grown IBM PS/1 89P

ups alke, this new |IBM
PS/1 brings all the
sights and sound of
multimedia to your
home. Ready to
entertain and educate
ngnht out of the box.
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" 486SX2/50MHz
'4MB RAM

* 253MB hard drive
" 14" SVGA display
" CD ROM, 16-bit

sound and speakers

" Internal data/fax modem
" J year warrranty

LOOK great for less with
| Hewlett Packard . .

| complete, simple and affordable!

HP LaserJet 4L
" 300 dpi, laser quality

" 4 pages per minute oulpul

* 26 scalable fonts
* 16MHz microprocessor
* Ideal for Windows

Miltown Computer Services Ltd.
751 Main Street East, Suite 2 * Milton » 878-4651

" said Mayor Gord Krantz of

to, eight didn’t even know about the
survey.

Both councillors and staff
acknowledged the survey may be

Deadline extended for survey as dehvery bogs down

getting treated as junk mail.

In 1991 rural residents responded
60 per cent against, 40 per cent for
municipal garbage pick-up. Since
then, the Steeles Avenue transfer sta-
tion was relocajed to the Hwy. 25
dump and since January, a'$5/150kg
user fee imposed at the dump.

The current survey again asks the
question — putting fortsix possible
options and their price tags, one of
which is full service pick-up which
would cost $75 more on the average
property tax bill.

Waldorf school gets

A portable classroom at the Halton
Waldorf School in Campbellville can
remain on Town property in
Campbellville Park, but only for this
year. Infrastructure-funded park
upgrades are going to get underway
this fall and Town leisure services
staff say the portable constricts use
of the public land, a commodity in

short supply in the hamlet. The.

expanding school, now operating at
three Campbellville locations, is
looking for an alternate site but may

not be able to move until 1996 or
later,

In preparation for the upcoming
November 14 municipal election, the
voters’ list was posted as of
September 6 at various locations in
town for people to review and deter-
mine their status for the election.

The list is posted in the clerk’s
office at the Victoria Park Square
Town Hall. In Ward 1, it's posted at
the Tim Hortons (Trafalgar Road,
south of Hwy 401) and the Boyne
Community Centre. In Ward 2
(urban Milton) the list is at the
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Milton Public Library and Milton
Leisure Centre. In Ward 3 (Nassaga-
weya), the list is at the Campbellville
Post Office, Brookville Trading Post
and Variety & Gas. For more infor-

mation, call the Town of Milton
clerk’s department at 878-7211.

Milton council proclaimed
September 22 for a Take Back the
Night event, with a Halton Take
Back the Night Walk to begin at
Burlington’s Central Park at 6:30
p.m. The walks have been organized
internationally since the 1970s for
women to publicly voice fears of
violence in order to break silence,
deemed to be the largest barrier to

social change.

The intersection of Main and
Martin Streets will close between
8:30 am. and 11:30 am. Saturday,
September 17 for the United Way
kKick-off as fundraisers hope to
involve Saturday moming visitors to
the Farmers’ Market in their annual
fund raising event.

In step with the province, Milton
council declared September 18 10 24
Legion Week. In the past year,
Branch 136, Milton, participated in
and sponsored the Santa Claus
parade to the tune of $15,000, bought
a blanket warmer for Allendale,
funded the purchase of kitchen
equipment and chairs for the new
Seniors’ Activity Centre and bought
Halton Crimestoppers a new van.

to be drfferent

Project D.A_R.E. is commitied 1o ensuring that ALL Grade
Six Students are given the opportunity lo participale in the
D.ALRE. programme.

The D.A RE programme is taught by Hahon
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DARE 1 the best sutyect I e whose
| workd 1 ieaches us not 10 take dngs °

Police officers and is designed 1o provide
chuldren with the self esteem and the will
77 power 10 refuse drugs and sicobol when
offered ia school and other social
setings. [l gives them options on how
0 deal with the stress of peer pressure.
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